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Thank you for taking the time to comment on the project. We have been

working through numerous engineering issues from the multiple

perspectives of structural engineering, visual impacts, and traffic

operations. Because we need to keep the project low enough to

minimize impacts to aviation, there will be only minimal vertical curvature

in the bridge deck.  The bridge will be higher than it is now, but the

approaches will start further back, allowing for a lower grade than

currently exists.  This should help to reduce the stalling and safety issues

you spoke of.
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